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Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 6 August 2020 for information regarding Cross Valley
Link business case.

We have decided to grant your request. However, the Draft Programme Business Case report for the Cross
Valley Transport Connections project has to go through a peer review process for some elements before it
is finalised. This is an NZTA requirement. The peer reviews should only take a matter of weeks and so we
should have a final report to share with the public soon. We will make the report available once it is
completed.

Our Head of Transport, John Gloag is more than happy to talk to you about the report before that if you
were interested in any specific parts. His email is John.Gloag@huttcity.govt.nz or you can call him on 04
570 6856

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

Yours sincerely,

Euan Kyle

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand
T 04 570 6702 W www_huttcity govt.nz

Final report is available on the council website - http://www.huttcity.govt.nz/
Your-Council/Projects/cross-valley-connections/





